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Helping out in school 
 
A letter was sent home last week about 
helping out in the school/ library.  We are 
always keen for parents to support our work, 
we just need to ensure we have all the 
relevant documentation. Thank you to 
everyone who has already offered. If you did 
not receive the letter last week please contact 
the school office. 
 
 
Rewards 
 
Our behaviour system rewards positive 
behaviour. The children who achieve ‘gold’ 
(the best behaviour) have the chance to have 
hot chocolate with Mr Cox on a Monday. 
Below are our first group of gold awards. We 
have had three groups (24 children) out 
already- Well done to everyone! 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Book fair  
 
A massive thank you to everyone who was 
able to support our book fair. It was a lovely 
week with so much talk about books, reading  
and vocabulary. We sold a massive £620 
worth of books – that means we have raised 
£309 for the school. This money will be used 
to buy more books for our classes/library. A 
huge thank you to Mrs Dallaway for 
organising and running the fair all week.  
  

 
 
Cross country  
 
On Wednesday 18th our year 5/6 travelled to 
Burwash School to compete in the annual 
Heathfield schools cross country. It was a 
wonderful afternoon, the children were a 
credit to the school on and off the course.  
Well done to everyone who participated – 
you should be very proud of yourselves.  
 

 
 
 

Providing children with Christian values that will give them confidence in school and the wider world 
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BO Consultation  
 
The consultation process for Broad Oak 
School closes on the 11th October. You should 
have received a flyer from the parents 
committee about the issues facing Broad Oak. 
If you have not yet had your say then please 
complete the form online as soon as possible. 
Every voice has power!   
https://consultation.eastsussex.gov.uk/children
s-services/haveyoursay-proposal-to-close-
broad-oak-cp-school/ 
 
 
Christian Values 
 
Thank you to Marc Lloyd and everyone who 
was able to support the recent prayer 
meeting.  
 
Our value this term is respect, we have been 
talking a lot in collective worship about 
respecting other peoples (including the 
school’s property).   
 
 
Parking 
 
East Sussex are again consulting on parking 
outside of schools – can I just remind you that 
you are not allowed to park on the zig zags 
outside the school at any time or with any 
excuse – late, dogs etc! The bus stop may be 
used in the morning but the bus collects from 
there in the evening.  
 
ADD FODS DATES 
  
 
Dates for your diary …. (will be updated 
regularly please keep checking)  
 
 
October  
1st Year R curriculum meeting 9am  
7th Individual school photographs  
15th Harvest festival 9:15am St Giles Church  

18th Welly walk – all am 
 
November  
7th Year 6 Takeover day 1  
7th Prospective parent morning 9am  
8th Open afternoon 2:30pm  
11th Parents evening 3pm 
11-15th Anti bullying week  
12th parents evening 6pm  
14th Take over day 2 
14th Prospective parent evening -5pm  
15th Mufti day for Children in Need  
29th Decoration making morning – all am 
 
December  
11th Nativity 2pm St Giles Church  
12th Nativity 6pm St Giles Church  
17th Whole school panto  
18th Christmas lunch  
19th Carol service at St Giles 2pm  
        Last day of term  
20th INSET DAY  
 
January  
6th Term 3 starts  
 
 
 

 


